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April 26, 2018 

 
 
 

Discontinuation Notice 
 

 
Dear Valued Phihong Customer: 
 
Effective immediately the below models have been discontinued by Phihong’s factory: 
 

• CLA05D-050A car charger 

• PSA120 series open-frame power supply 
- (PSA120-050, PSA120-120, PSA120-240) 

• PSA160 series open-frame power supply 
- (PSA160-210, PSA160-212, PSA160-218, PSA160-216) 

 
 
Key components utilized in the manufacture of these power supplies have been discontinued, making 
the manufacture of these models impossible. We still have some quantities of the PSA120-120, PSA120-
240, PSA160-210, PSA160-212, PSA160-218, and PSA160-216 in stock to support requirements that 
existing customers may have. We apologize for any inconvenience that the abrupt discontinuation of 
these models may cause. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Thomas Chin 
Sr. Marketing Manager 
Phihong USA Corp. 
  


